
 
  

 

 

29 October 2015 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

  

 

Remembrance Poppies  
 

During the week commencing Monday 2 November, Remembrance Poppies will be available in school 

for the pupils to buy.   Please note, there is no set price for the poppies but a small donation is welcomed.  For children in 

the infant area it is advisable that they have their donation in an envelope marked “poppy” to avoid any confusion, they 

may have, with their lunch money. 

  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
Mrs Jo Wilson 
Head Teacher 
 
 

“Exciting Learning within our Friendly and Active Community of Roslin and Bilston” 


